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Post breaking ground on new VAC site

Dec. 10, 2008 -- Carlisle Barracks has started initial stages of a construction project to create a new
Vehicle Access Control site that will relocate the VAC processing farther away from the Meadows – to
better preserve family quality of life in the Meadows Neighborhood. 

    The Army awarded the project to Odyssey International, Inc. The project is scheduled to continue
past the June USAWC graduation and through Summer 2009. 

    The project has been designed so that construction work will NOT disturb normal traffic flow nor
change your access to the Meadows Neighborhood and the installation.  

    We will keep you informed with details about the construction project as it moves into new phases. 
If you have questions about the project, please call Bif Coyle, Chief of the Housing/Residential
Communities Office, at 245-4951.

 


